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Coloring Contest Winners!! 
1st Ana Beck

2nd Levi Jacobs
3rd Lily Lockridge 

If you would like to keep your picture,
please pick it up ASAP. 
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Monday, October 16th, 2023
Announcement

Chicken Alfredo w/
WG Spaghetti Pasta 

WW Garlic Toast 
Seasoned Broccoli
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Tater Tot Casserole
WG Biscuit

Seasoned Carrotsn

Classic Beef Ravioli
WG Dinner Roll
Cottage Ceese,

Low-Fate
Seasoned corn

Chicken Fajita

WG Tortilla Shell
Cheese, Sour Cream,
Salsa, Refried Beans

WG Pancakes
W/Syrup 

Scrambled Eggs
Turkey Sausage

Diced Potato
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 NORTHMEN DEN THURSDAY 10/19 
AT THE TYPICAL TIME! 

Nacho Meat
Tortilla Chips
Cheese Sauce

Sour Cream, Salsa
& Refried Beans

Builders club will be hosting Ice Cream

for a Cause after school on Thursday in

the main foyer across from the office.  

Students bring your dollars.

Picture retakes are
tomorrow 10/17
BRING YOUR PHOTO PACKET TO
SCHOOL ON TUESDAY IF YOU ARE
GETTING RETAKES



Petoskey Middle School Ski 
Team Announcements:
Parent and Athlete Meeting - Monday, Oct. 16th at 6pm at Petoskey
HIGH SCHOOL Cafeteria.  This meeting is VERY important to get a full
understanding of what ski team is all about, equipment needs, practice
and race schedule and how to register for the team.
Ski Swap -  Drop off items to sell Friday 10/27 
                        Sale Saturday  10/28 - Petoskey Middle School
Sign Up Sheet  for Interested Students , will be in the PMS office starting this
Friday.
Find us on Facebook for all the latest news and announcements, please
like and follow our page– Petoskey Ski Team

 The office phone is available for
your use, but be sure to talk with

your teacher before coming down.
Please keep calls brief and don’t
make calls about “social plans”

during class time. 

Did you hear? Overhead
pages are being made 3x per
day. They will no longer be
during passing time. If you
know a family member is
dropping off a needed item,
please feel free to swing by.
Thank you!! 

STUDENTS

Fall 2023-2024 8th Grade D.C. Trip Scholarship
8th Grade Students who are interested in applying for a D.C.
Scholarship for this year's trip, we are opening a 2nd round of
applications. The deadline to submit an application is Monday,
October 16.  You can access the application link here 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdm-DpiTglgmb-7Rg12KrMpGVOXWFfJOQUUaxM3mrqAHhh6jw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdm-DpiTglgmb-7Rg12KrMpGVOXWFfJOQUUaxM3mrqAHhh6jw/viewform?usp=sf_link


Kindness Crew: Halloween Costume Drive
The Kindness Crew Needs Your Help!
When: October 9th - October 23rd

Please donate your new or gently used costumes to the
Kindness Crew so we can help our elementary students have
the best Halloween ever! 

Costumes Must Be: Clean, Complete and in good shape, Any
Size (toddler sizes as well), Weapon Free, 

The homeroom who donates the most will receive a
PRIZE: Donuts and Apple Cider.

Donations will be collected in Mrs. Yurek’s
 room (126) or Mrs. Wagner's room (127)
in the 6th grade hall.

I’m excited to announce that our 2023-2024, Peer to Peer
club is officially beginning. This is a great opportunity for
students grades 6-8 to connect with other students at PMS
and build friendships and peer support. This club gives
students the opportunity to become leaders, and help each
other navigate Middle School. If you are interested in joining
Peer to Peer, please attend the information meeting on
October 17th during homeroom in room 115.  



(PMS Help for Young Anglers; Strategies
& Hints for Fishing). Our next meeting
will be in Mr. Swidorski’s room #125 on
Thursday, October 19th from 3:15 to 4:00.
Tip of the Mitt Watershed Council will be
helping us sort Macroinvetebrates. 
See you then!

There will be a short informational meeting this Wednesday,
October 11th during homeroom. Please check in with your
homeroom teacher first and then head to Mr. Stempky's room
(131). The meeting will start at 8:15. Tryouts will be at Central
Elementary after school on Monday October 23rd. You must
have a new physical on file in order to tryout. Any questions
please talk to Mr. Stempky or email him at
stempky.je.t@northmen.org

7th Grade Boys B-Ball 

Students interested in playing 8th grade Boys Basketball: There
will be an informational meeting in Mr. Fralick's room (147) during
Homeroom on Tuesday October 17th. All students need a physical
on file in order to participate. Please see or email Mr. Fralick with
any questions (fralick.gd.t@northmen.org). 

8th Grade Boys B-Ball 

Youth in GovernmentYouth in GovernmentYouth in Government
If you missed Monday's meeting please meet in room
128 in the media center to work on/finish your bills.
Bills MUST be completed and submitted by Friday!


